
“Happenings”	at	Howells	Public	School	Foundation	
	
The	Howells	Public	Schools	Foundation	will	now	be	sharing	their	annual	minutes	and	news	
updates	on	the	Howells-Dodge	Consolidated	Schools	website:		www.howellsdodgeschools.org.		
You	will	find	the	“Foundation”	button	on	the	right	side	of	the	front	page.		We	will	be	adding	
more	information	including	scholarship	winners,	etc.	
	
Three	additional	benches	will	be	added	near	the	South	Entrance	of	the	High	School.		These	
benches	were	purchased	by	the	HPS	Foundation	through	donations	from	the	past	graduating	
classes	of	Howells	High.		The	“Class	of	1976”,	“Class	of	1985”,	and	the	“Class	of	1996”	all	
donated	money	for	these	benches	in	memory	of	their	deceased	class	members.	
	
The	Howells	High	Class	of	1976	also	generously	donated	$600.00	to	be	used	for	scholarships	for	
the	2017	graduating	class.		Two	$300.00	Scholarship	will	be	awarded.		Scholarship	applications	
can	be	picked	up	at	the	Guidance	Office	at	Howells-Dodge	Schools,	or	it	can	be	accessed	on-line	
through	the	Howells-Dodge	Consolidated	Schools	website	under	the	“Foundation”	button.	
	
The	Howells	Public	School	Foundation	would	like	to	recognize	and	say	“Thank	You”	to	these	
classes	for	their	generous	donations.			We	encourage	any	other	past	graduating	class	that	
would	like	to	offer	a	scholarship	to	the	graduating	seniors	to	contact	any	of	the	Howells	Public	
School	Foundation	committee	members:		Robin	Groene,	Mary	Janata,	Cathy	Fiala,	Marla	Prusa,	
Scott	Polacek,	Paula	Tichota,	and	Connie	Dostal.			
	

	

	


